Amber Noworatzky

From: Tanya Koehler <ElbeT@gqrlfinancial.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 10:13 AM

To: Amber Noworatzky

Subject: External: 9th St concerns

Good morning,

My name is Tanya Koehler, and | am a property owner on the 800 block of 9'" street in the city of Manitowoc. We
recently received notification requesting public input in regards to an LED sign proposed to be installed on our street.
Currently, the curve warning sign is directly in my front lawn. We purchased our house last summer, and just in this
short time, we have witnessed speeding daily on our street, as well as a few car accidents. | think an LED flashing sign
will unfortunately not deter the drivers, that already speed on this curve, from driving that recklessly. | also have
concerns that if the Led lights are installed on the current location, that it will flash directly into our home. We have a six
month old in a bedroom that that would shine into.

I'think a better option for deterring speeding on our street would be a set of speed bumps on both sides of the curve of
9' St. I'm hoping this is an option that can be brought up at the meeting on may 13". Please feel free to reach out to me
on this email if you have any more questions for me.

Thank you,

Tanya Koehler

Loan Servicing Specialist

QRL Financial Services- a Division of First Federal Bank
801 Deming Way

Madison, WI 53717

ElbeT(@grlfinancial.com

Be Alert !

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or attachments.



